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Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Public Comment on State Elections Director presentation at this evenings 
meeting

From: Therese Lewandowski <thereselew@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:49 PM 
To: G_Notify_AssemblyClerk <G_Notify_AssemblyClerk@kpb.us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Public Comment on State Elections Director presentation at this evenings meeting 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing 
information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and 
were expecting the communication.  

President Brent Johnson and Assembly Members, 

I find Carol Beecher's powerpoint on elections very good and educational.  On the state's website under elections they 
have a great informative page - https://www.elections.alaska.gov/ballot-counting-process/ 

I know the Borough has great information too. 

As an election worker I would like to see handouts included with our elections materials to put on the tables that review 
ballot security, the machines, etc.  The state election pamphlet has one page addressing this.  Having colorful flyers on 
the election tables would be much better.  I encourage the Borough elections office to consider providing such materials 
at polling places to help people better understand the safety and security of their ballots. 

Thanks so much, 
Therese Lewandowski 




